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Summer Term 1  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you are all very well. 

First of all, I’d like to extend a very warm welcome to 
our new Arise families. We are very excited to say we’ve 
had 2 new students join us this past week and they’ve 
been settling in well so far!  

 This term, students had 
the opportunity to go to 
Brick Lane and The Art 
of the Brick, London! 
This allowed students to 
immerse themselves in 
the creative world that 
Lego has to offer! While 
simultaneously getting a 
chance to experience 
different cultures at Brick 
Lane. It was a beautiful 

day out that showed them their creative side and what 
they can achieve with Lego! Students then took it upon 
themselves as part of our Horizon Blocks intervention to 
make unique sculptures at school like the Stitch you see 
to the right!  

Last week we also celebrated ‘Wear it Green Day’ for 
Mental Health Week 13th-19th of May. During this 
week, we encouraged students to take additional 

movement breaks 
to decrease stress 
and help them 
regulate! This in 
turn, helped 
decrease feelings of 
frustration and 
aggression and 
supported their 
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mental health! We are excited to continue this growth 
with them as we know just how crucial one’s mental 
health is.  

In terms of learning and 
subject development, it has 
also been a good term! With 
continued focus on student 
integration and how to work 
well with one another, we 
truly feel as though the 
students are learning 
valuable lessons that they 
can use practically outside of 
school.  

 

Students have also 
engaged in several 
different lessons from 
Hospitality and Catering 
to Maths and Science! 
They’ve demonstrated 
various skills such as 
shopping on a budget, 
effectively using 
microscopes, and working 
with multiples, factors, 
and primes.  

 After all their hard work this term, students were 
rewarded by going to Go Ape where they showed their 
sense of adventure by going treetop trekking and 
ziplining! It was a fun filled day and even the sun came 
out in the afternoon! We are happy we got to 
experience this with our young adults and even more 
excited for the adventures next term! 

We hope you have a wonderful half term and look 
forward to hearing all about your adventures when 
you return! 

 



 

Arise Academy Newsletter 
May 2024 |  

Tel: 02045 016761 
 

 

 

 

Summer Term 2 
We are delighted to have the amazing staff and 
students we have on-site and are happy to see familiar 
faces returning in Summer Term 2!  

We will also be welcoming… 

Marie Acheampong – Humanities Teacher 

Juan Luis Ruiz De Souza – Teaching Assistant 

Along with more new students! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Half Term – Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 2024  

Students return for Summer 2 – Monday 3rd June 2024 

Science Trip – Monday 17th June 2024 

INSET Day – Friday 21st June 2024 

BBQ and Art Exhibition – Friday 19th July 2024 

Field Trip to Brighton and Rewards Shopping – Monday 22nd 
July 2024 

End of Term- Wednesday 24th July 2024 

 

Arise Academy telephone number: 
02045-016761 


